
April 26, 2013 
 
To:  Public Works & Services Committee 
 
From: Rotary Club of Downtown Racine, Rotary Post Prom Committee 
 
The 2013 Rotary Post Prom is being held May 18, 2013 at Festival Hall.  Therefore, we request the 
following: 
 
Streets to close: 
Fifth Street, from Lake Avenue to Festival Park Drive, 
Festival Park Drive, from Fifth Street to Sixth Street, 
Sixth Street, from Festival Park Drive to Pershing Park Drive, 
Pershing Park Drive, from Sixth Street to Eleventh Street, and 
Eleventh Street from Pershing Park Drive to Main Street, 
from 7:00 p.m., Saturday, May 18, 2013, to 4:30 a.m., Sunday, May 18, 2013 for the Rotary Post 
Prom. 
 
Further, 
Request to use Lakefront Lot No. 4 on May 18 & 19, 2013, at no cost. 
 
Further, that the Civic Centre Ramp be rented for event goers from 9:00 p.m. on May 18, 
2013 to 4:00 a.m. on May 19, 2013, 2011, in conjunction with the event. 


